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19th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

Dick Whittington on Ice - Thursday 27th November 2025

We are excited to confirm that we have secured tickets for the children to see Dick Whittington on Ice at 
Planet Ice Bristol, along with children from Walmore Hill and Pillowell Primary Schools.

We will be travelling with Bennetts Coaches and leaving around 11.30am and aim to be back by 
approximately 4pm. Children are to wear their school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch, snack 
and drink on this day.

The cost of the trip will be £20.00, payable via ParentPay. 

Please could we ask you to complete and return the reply slip below by Friday 10 th October.

Kind regards

Mrs G Ford
Head of School
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please return to the school by Friday 10th October 2025

I do / do not give permission for _______________________________ (child’s name) to go to see Dick 
Whittington on Ice at Planet Ice Bristol

I have made a £20.00 contribution via ParentPay:

I am happy for my child to be transported via coach:

Name: ______________________________  ___________________  ________  
 

Signed: ______________________________  ___________________  ________    

Date: ______________________________  ___________________  ________  
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